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November 1st , 2024 
 
To Our Valued Partners, 
 
After consideration of current market conditions and trends, Whitney Tool Company 
must follow suit with our industry peers and institute a price increase.  In efforts to 
provide ample timing for our valued customers to react, our plan is to make this price 
increase effective February 3rd, 2025.  Said price increase will be 5% on all standard 
catalog product offerings.   
 
Rest assured, our goal of providing you and your customers with the highest quality 
products, service, and support you have come to depend on has not changed.  
Unfortunately, this price increase is necessary to meet that goal.  We appreciate your 
continued partnership as we navigate these rapidly changing market conditions.   
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
W. Scott Baker  
Chief Executive Officer 
Whitney Tool Company, Inc. 
 


